
 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Bethany.hendy@historicengland.org.uk [mailto:Bethany.hendy@historicengland.org.uk] 

Sent: 29 January 2020 12:08 

To: Planning Policy 

Subject: Historic England advice on case PL00501337 

Dear Ms Rea 

I am writing in relation to the following: 

NDP: Neighbourhood Development Plan 

DESFORD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 2018- 2036 

[Case Ref. PL00501337; HE File Ref. HD/P5301/01/PT3; Your Reference. ] 

Thank you for consulting Historic England. 

We have no further comments to make and refer you to our letters of 4 December 2018 and 9 November 2018. 

Yours Sincerely 

Beth Hendy on behalf of Clive Fletcher 

Business Officer 

E-mail: Bethany.hendy@historicengland.org.uk 

Direct Dial: 0121 625 6862 

We help people understand, enjoy and value the historic environment, and protect it for the future. Historic England 

is a public body, and we champion everyone’s heritage, across England. 

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic 

England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify the 

sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any 

information sent to Historic England may become publicly available. Please read our full privacy policy 

(https://www.historicengland.org.uk/terms/privacy-cookies/) for more information. 
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